
Due to COVID-19, online Advanced Placement tests will be 

administered at school from Monday, May 11 to Friday, May 22. If 

school closure continues, College Board will provide an at-home 

online AP test. Teachers will communicate with students regarding 

the details of each individual AP test.  

AP Exam Test Schedule and Course-Specific Exam Information 

https://apcoronavirusupdates.collegeboard.org/students/taking-

ap-exams/ap-exam-schedule

AP Review Sessions available for Free on YouTube (live and 

recorded for future viewing)

https://www.youtube.com/user/advancedplacement
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Benefits of Taking AP Exams

A Chance to Earn College Credit

College Board is confident that the vast majority of colleges and universities will award credit as they have 

in the past.

Complete the Last Step

By sitting for your exam in May, you show your ability to stick with a commitment while building strong skills 

along the way.

Get a Taste of College

Taking an AP exam gets you familiar with college-level work and boosts your confidence by tackling it.

COVID -19 Student Updates

https://apcoronavirusupdates.collegeboard.

org/students

College Board will provide specific 

updates for test taking procedures at the 

end of April.  Denton ISD and campuses 

will communicate with students and 

parents/guardians via email and the 

website for additional updates.
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